
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/20/2018 4:00:00 AM

First name: Athens

Last name: Fracking Action Network

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Packet #2 for Wayne Plan Revision from ACFAN et al. Please acknowledge receipt.

 

Please acknowledge receipt. Thank you.

 

Dear Plan Revision Team,

 

Here is packet #2 from ACFAN et al of documents that must be reviewed and their points considered, since they

reflect concerns with the 2006 Wayne Plan and subsequent activities of the Wayne. They reflect the lack of

ecological management of the Wayne that would serve the public interest as required of the Forest by

congressional mandate.

 

Please address how the new Plan will avoid the serious flaws of Wayne management to date, as detailed in the

attached and other objections to proposed Wayne projects. Note that objections were never considered and

plans never modified to reflect the science and facts outlined in the following:

 

1. Heartwood comments on the 2009 Pleasant Bear project.

 

2. Marilyn Ortt Pleasant Bear scoping comments

 

3. BFC Pleasant Bear comments 2009

 

4. H Cantino Sunny Oaks [sic] project comments

 

5. H Cantino Buckeye Habitat improvement [sic] project comments

 

6. 2011 BFC Pleasant Bear comments

 

7. BFC Wayne grasslands comments

 

These documents illustrate the severe lack of 2006 Plan activities' compliance with NEPA. These critiques of

Wayne activities, which continue to this day, must be fully considered and responded to in your new Planning

process. You've heard from scientists and forest experts (not funded by USFS) for years. You have a fresh

opportunity to listen. Let's see it happen!

 

Heather Cantino, Steering Committee Chair,

 

Athens County Fracking Action Network, acfanohio@gmail.com

 

on behalf of

 

Athens County Fracking Action Network, acfan.org, acfanohio@gmail.com

 

Buckeye Environmental Network (formerly Buckeye Forest Council), Roxanne Groff, board chair,

 

Jean Andrews, Documentary Video Producer,"A Forest Returns: The Success Story of Ohio's Only National

Forest as Told by Ora Anderson"



 

Concerned Citizens of New Concord Muskingum County, OH 43762

 

Meghan Wynne, Organizer


